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“Together we Can” District 14-P 

Calendar of 

Events 

 

1/6 to 1/8 VDG 

Retreat 

 

1/16—C B & L 

Meeting 

 

1/28 Exeter 

Township 

Spaghetti Dinner  

 



Proposed     

District Governor’s 

Schedule 

1/2—Shartlesville 

 

1/9—New Club 

Informational 

Meeting 

 

1/17—Bern 

Township 

District 14-P - Lions e-District Houses  

Multiple District 14P Lions Clubs | Facebook  tissy2@comcast.net 

Happy January fellow Lions,     

I hope every had a Merry Christmas and a very happy 

new year. 

We are already halfway through our Lion year 

already, it is very hard to believe but you know what 

they say “ time flies when you are having fun.” I do 
have to say, I am having a great time, all the clubs 

that I have visited so far have been so welcoming and I have learned so 

much from each of you and I am very thankful. I do still have clubs to 
visit and looking forward to meeting all of you soon. 

The past 6 months have been great for membership and hopefully the 
next 6 months will be just as great. I do have some good news, in the 

next 2 weeks Mike Hepner and myself are starting a branch club that 

will serve Thorndale, Downingtown, and Exton. If you know anyone in 
these areas that are interested please let me know. After the upcoming 

meet and great we are hoping to have at least 10 new members. 

I have found a place for our District Convention, I had contacted 17 

venues from Exton, Morgantown, to Reading finally the Hilton Garden 

Inn in Exton can provide us the space for April 15th, we will have a 
great speaker coming all the way from Hawaii with his amazing wife. I 

am very excited about them coming so please if you are able please 

make sure you come to meet them. 

With winter being here please be safe in you travels. 

Respectfully submitted 

DG Chrissy 

(484) 752-0558 

https://www.e-district.org/sites/14p/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/299535637213861/


 

 

 
Welcome New Members! 

Christina Mazaika, Sponsor Kathleen Mayberry to Hamburg 

John DiLullo, Sponsor Charles Golden, Jr. to Shillington 

 

 

 

















Eva Ciuffetelli is the Avon Grove Lions Senior Student of the Month from the Avon Grove 

High School.  She was recognized with a check and certificate for her academics and com-

munity service.   Grace Degler is the Avon Grove Lions Senior Student of the Month from 

the Avon Grove Charter School. She was also recognized for her academics and community 

service.  

 

Pictured Left to Right: Bill Ciuffetelli, Barbara Ciuffetelli, Eva Ciuffetelli, Avon Grove Lions 

President George Steele, Lion Dwayne Degler, Grace Degler and Lion Tara Degler. 

They found the perfect Christmas at the Avon Grove Tree Lot.  



The Avon Grove Lions held a remembrance of Lion Jane Frank, Lion Jane was a long time 

member of the Avon Grove Lions and a Past President.  She was the mom to the Lions and 

will be sorely missed.  The members are better people because of her.   

The Avon Grove Lions collected toys to be donated to Oxford Neighborhood Services Toy 
Room at their meeting.  



Pictures from or Charter/Christmas party.  Top left: Blandon Lions President Tony Spero 

presenting Lion George Heffner the Bing Miller Award.  Top right:  Blandon Lions President 

Tony Spero presenting Minerva Hoppes with the Melvin Jones Award.  Bottom:  Governor 

Chrissy Smaltz presenting Dave Hunsberger with the "Chairperson's Award from LCIF.   



More pictures from or Charter/Christmas party.  Top :  Welcoming our new members Don 

Bickham to the Blandon Lions Club.  Bottom:  Hannah Violet and her father were the enter-

tainment.  



 Pictured below is from the Peace Poster Recipients. PDG Charlie Finney along with our mas-
cot Leo the Lion with the winners of the Peace Poster from Exeter Twp. Lions.  We had 25 
Poster that were judged.  

Pictured below were from our White Cane Collections on Nov. 17th, 18th and 19th at Red-

ner Market in Exeter Twp.  Bottom left, left to right is Lions Greg Eberle and Nelson 

Moeller.  Bottom right, left to right is Lions Gary DeAcosta and Peter Bobrowski.   



 Pictured below are from the highway clean up on Dec. 10th. Top left shows Lions John 
Magee and Greg Eberle.  and top right shows Lions Brad Kissam and Don Mohr.  Bottom pho-
to shows Lion Nelson Moeller and Don Mohr with the trash.   



Pictured below are from the Christmas Food Bag Give.  On Dec. 16th the Exeter Twp. Lions 
Club in conjunction with the Exeter Twp. Food Pantry gave a bag of food to all recipients of 
the food pantry.  We had 230 bags consisting of a roaster chicken and a bag of apples.  Top 
photo shows PDG Phil Shober handling the bag to a recipient. Bottom photo shows Lion John 
Magee, Charlie Finney, Don Mohr and Greg Eberle. who helped with the bag give away and 
the food pantry.   



Pictured below are from the Toy Give.  On Friday, Dec. 9th Volunteers from the various 
churches, Lions Club, Women Club, business and the generosity of our community mem-
bers.help this to be a success.  We served 335 children.  Each child received two toys, a 
stuffed animal, a game or a puzzle, a craft item, a clothing item and two books.  Teenagers 
received a shoebox filled with helpful items and gifts along with a $25 gift card. to Target. 
Top left shows Lion Pat Bohner giving out shopping bags for the parents to put the toys 
in.  Top right shows Lion Melissa Rudy assisting with the toys give.  Bottom left shows some 
of the volunteers from the various organization.  Lion Doris Jaeger (facing back) and the So-
cial Ministry Committee of Schwarzwald Lutheran Church organized the toy give.  This is the 
7th year.   



                                                         

                                             Shartlesville Lions Club 

     Newsletter for January 2023  

Our Meeting Schedule   

 We meet for our first meeting of the new year on Monday. January 16 at 

the Blue Mountain Restaurant, at 6:30 as usual.  

  

Food Pantry Delivery and Instructions  

 Special instructions from the pantry staff include the following: out-dated 

items are not acceptable. Please be sure that you check the dates on items to 

be certain that none are outdated. 

 
Projected Officers for 2023-2024 

 President – Carey Riegel  Vice President – Barbara Gardner 

 Immediate Past President – Stanley Shauger 

 Secretaries –Robert Argot and Shirley Berger 

 Treasurer – Carl Berger 

 Tail Twister – Pat Fisher 

 Directors (one year term) – Dave Yeager ( We need a volunteer.}                 

 Directors (two year term) – Robert Argot, Jr. and Lorraine Hix 

 Membership Chair – (We need a volunteer.)                                                                                      

                      

 



In Memoriam 

Michael Alft—Avon Grove 

Elizabeth Jane Frank—Avon Grove 

Herbert Hayes—Honey Brook 

Richard Splittler—Wernersville 

PDG Irvin Bortz– 1984-1985 Council of Governors 

Does your club have an     

upcoming event that you                                     

would like to have featured             

in Lion Eyes? 

Send your flyer or event 

info by the 26th to Lion 

Eyes Editor  

Michael Hepner at: 

lioneyes14p@gmail.com 


